Post Updates

From: Adjutant Holliman (glenardenpost275membership@143215625.mailchimpapp.com)

To:

mimikemarsh@yahoo.com

Date: Monday, July 15, 2024 at 10:33 AM EDT

Hello Comrade(s)

Legion Year 2024 — 2025 is upon us and we are moving in the right direction.
We will continue the grow from the strides we made in Legion Year 2023 —
2024. It is time to renew your membership and to think about how you can help
make Post 275 a better experience for yourself and for all the people we plan to
attach to our organization. The community saw that we can come together,
learn and have fun by celebrating the good we can do for each other.

First on the agenda is the 106th Department Convention. It will be held in
Ocean City 16 July — 19 July 2024. There will be a Southern Maryland Region
Fish Fry (Dockside) Monday July 15, 2024 at 4pm. Delegates from Post 275
will attend meeting, classes and presentations at the Convention.

*POST 275 WILL BE CLOSED 15 — 18t July AND OPEN ON FRIDAY JULY
19th AT 4:00PM*

You can support Post 275
Just Poppin’ by our Double Good fundraiser. There is nothing “butter” than
a popcorn fundraiser for renovations and scholarships. Pop up Store sale

begins Monday June 15" and ends Friday July 19t at 5pm. Give Good. Get
Good. That’s Double Good! My fav flav is Easy Peasy Caramel Cheesy!
Link:

https:/Ipop.doublegood.com/s/bmf3686¢

The Best Crab Feast ever will be held at Post 275 September 14th, 12-4pm.
Donation per ticket is $75pp and must be 21 and older to attend. Please
Contact Lottie for tickets (240) 565-5711. Proceeds to benefit Post 275
Renovations.

All You Can Eat Breakfast



Held on Saturday July 20, 2024 from 9 — 12pm. Breakfast is held on 15t and 3"
Saturday (with the exception of 3 August no breakfast will be served on this
day)

Cost is Adults $14+ tax and Children $9+ tax

General Donations

If you would like to donate to a specific project please let Commander Willie
Maxent, Finance Officer Gloria Harris-Durham or Adjutant Michell Holliman
know your intentions. We will make sure that your funds get directed to the
project and that you receive a donation letter to thank you and to use for tax
purposes.

For the Good of the Legion

Adjutant Holliman
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